
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 14th July from 3:15pm - 3:30pm we will be holding an information session for 

the upcoming trip to PGL. 

 

Mr Hempenstall will go over the final details of the trip, and you will have an opportunity to 

ask any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stephanie Hawes   

Academy Head    

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


